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Agriculture and Environment Committee
Parliament House
BRISBANE QLD 4000
vminquiry@parliament.qld.gov.au

Dear Chair and Committee Members,

I am writing in support of the Vegetation Management (Reinstatement) and Other Legislation Amendment Bill
 (VMROLA Bill) currently under consideration by the committee.

I am particularly concerned about land clearance, the number one issue contributing to extinction of Australian
 wildlife. as a former Australian Museum and Taronga Zoo employee and WIRES committee member, I have
 first hand experience of what exposure to human settlement and bush clearance does to wildlife. it is painful to
 see!
Please, you have enormous powers for good in your hands. Can we ask you to make decisions judiciously.

Yours sincerely,
Anne Wale
Sydney NSW 2041, Australia

___________________________
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